
Union Electric One Ameren Plaza
1901 Chouteau Avenue
PO Box 66149
St. Louis, MIO 6316-6149
314.621.3M

June 28, 2005

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Mail Stop P1 -137
Washington, DC 20555-0001

wAmeren
UE

Ladies and Gentlemen: ULNRC-05165

DOCKET NUMBER 50-483
CALLAWAY PLANT UNIT 1

UNION ELECTRIC CO.
WITHDRAWAL OF LICENSE AMENDMENT REQUEST OL-1225

REGARDING PROPOSED CHANGES TO TECHNICAL SPECIFICATIONS
FOR EXTENSION OF

REQUIRED ACTION COMPLETION TIMES FOR DIESEL GENERATORS

Reference 1: AmerenUE Letter ULNRC-04866, "License Amendment
Request OL-1225 - Revision to Technical Specifications
for Extension of Required Action Completion Time for
Diesel Generators," dated June 27, 2003

Reference 2:

Reference 3:

AmerenUE Letter ULNRC-04917, "Revision of License
Amendment Request OL-1225 Regarding Proposed
Changes to Technical Specification for Extension of
Required Action Completion Times for Diesel
Generators," dated December 19, 2003

AmerenUE Letter ULNRC-04911, "Response to Request
for Additional Information Regarding License
Amendment Request OL-1225 (Revision to Technical
Specifications for Extension of Required Action
Completion Time for Diesel Generators)," dated
January 30, 2004

Per the letter of Reference 1, and as supplemented and/or revised by the letters
identified as References 2 and 3, Union Electric Company (AmerenUE) submitted to
the NRC an application for amendment of the Callaway Facility Operating License
(License No. NPF-30) to incorporate proposed changes to the Technical
Specifications. The essential change that was proposed would have revised Technical
Specification (TS) 3.8.1, "AC Sources - Operating," to allow a longer Required
Action Completion Time (allowed outage time) for an inoperable diesel generator,
based on a risk-informed evaluation of the longer Completion Time, when removing
the diesel generator from service to perform voluntary, planned maintenance.
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The subject amendment request is still under review by the NRC staff.
However, a telephone conversation was conducted between AmerenUE and NRC
personnel on May 26, 2005 to discuss the status and continued NRC review of
AmerenUE's amendment application, and it was determined that the amendment
request should be withdrawn. This letter is therefore submitted to request withdrawal
of AmerenUE's amendment application, based on the May 26 discussion.

Please contact us for any questions you may have regarding the requested
action.

Very truly yours,

vdi
Keith D. Young
Manager - Regulatory Affairs

TBE/jdg
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cc: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (Original and 1 copy)
Attn: Document Control Desk
Mail Stop P1-137
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Mr. Bruce S. Mallett
Regional Administrator
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 400
Arlington, TX 76011-4005

Senior Resident Inspector
Callaway Resident Office
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
8201 NRC Road
Steedman, MO 65077

Mr. Jack N. Donohew (2 copies)
Licensing Project Manager, Callaway Plant
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop 7EI
Washington, DC 20555-2738

Missouri Public Service Commission
Governor Office Building
200 Madison Street
PO Box 360
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360

Deputy Director
Department of Natural Resources
P.O. Box 176
Jefferson City, MO 65102


